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September 28, 1978

Dr. Arthur J. Bosch
Secretary-Treasurer, MACTLAC
Central College

Pella, Iowa 50219

Dear Dr. Bosch:

I am happy to send this letter to support the nomination

of Dr. Enno Wolthuis for honorary membership in MACTLAC. He
was my immediate predecessor as Chairman of the Chemistry
Department at Calvin College, and long provided stimulating
and effective leadership. He has contributed substantially
to MACTLAC since its early days, and to chemical education
for an even longer period. The energy and enthusiasm with
which he pursued his work has always inspired us all.

Very truly yours,

William VanDoorne, Chairman
Professor of Chemistry
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Department of Chemistry, Grand Rapids, Michigan 49506, (616) 949-4000



